
Pilon, Janet 

Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on A  School Buses

From: Stephanieui Knight
Sent: February 5, 2019 9:18 AM
To: Office of the Mayor <mayor(5>hamilton.ca>; clerk(5>hamilton.ca; doug.ford@ c.ola.org; minister.mto ontario.ca

Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

We need cameras on all school buses for all our children grandchildren to be safe. Not having them is irresponsible

because of drivers not paying attention to our precious cargo.

Thank you for hopefully doing the right thing.
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